From: Cindy Pandola:

Sent: Saturday, Aprii 20, 2024 4:17 PM

To: WaterRateBoard <waterrateboard@Phila.gov>
Subject:

External Email Notice, This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recoanize the sender.

Im a Senior citizen on fixed income, 1 say NO to this 14% increase. These type of percentage increases are.
NEVER. EVER, give to those of on social security. Its a disgrace.



